
Recent  FTC  Enforcement
Actions  Should  Serve  as  a
Warning to Software Industry
Regarding Privacy Practices
If your company is like most and you have given little or no
thought to your company’s privacy policy while also collecting
data and looking for ways to monetize it, then you may want to
rethink how you are operating in light of recent enforcement
actions by the FTC in the user data space.  The Silicon Valley
Software  Law  Blog  addressed  these  developments  in  the
following  blogpost:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/recent-ftc-enforcement
-actions-should-serve-as-warning-to-software-industry-about-
privacy-practices/
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